
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1 ,  2022

NEW

CIGARETTE TAX

THE BLUE RIDGE CIGARETTE TAX BOARD (BRCTB) WILL BE

ADMINISTERING THE TAX ON BEHALF OF THE BRCTB

MEMBERS (COUNTIES OF ALBEMARLE, AUGUSTA, FLUVANNA,

GREENE, MADISON, AND ORANGE, AND THE CITY OF

CHARLOTTESVILLE.)

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT YOUR LOCALITY OR THE

BRCTB AT 434-422-4820.

LOOK FOR THE NEW STAMP BEARING

"VIRGINIA AND BRCTB" ON CIGARETTE

PACKS IN 2022


